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August 8, 2022

Hello Mountain Vista Families,

Welcome back to another year as a Mountain Vista High Panther!   I am beyond excited to continue
to improve and grow from where we left off last year.  We are on the right path to creating a safe and
inclusive environment for all students, parents, and staff.  It is truly a privilege to lead a staff that genuinely
care and want to make a difference in your child’s life.  We are all fully vested in motivating, encouraging,
supporting, and working tirelessly to build up your students to be confident and continue to pursue their
educational goals.

My staff and I are fully committed to creating an environment where your students will feel safe to
take learning risks, create opportunities to establish positive relationships with adults and students on
campus, and create a space for them to build leadership skills and be heard as students.

I bring a belief that students are at the center of all school-related decisions. I am excited to unite
my experience,my openness to learn, and my student-centered approach to support our students. Because
the relationships between families and the school are vital to the success of our students, I encourage you
to become involved in every way possible.  Together, we can support your student to have academic
success by passing courses, earning the maximum amount of credits, and ultimately getting back on track
to graduate on time with their class at MVHS or their respective comprehensive high school.

Mountain Vista is back to a traditional year with in person learning and the usage of masks is
optional. We will begin the school year on Monday, August 8th at 9:00AM.

I look forward to meeting you soon!

Respectfully,

Alejandro Juarez
Principal, Mountain Vista High
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